COMPUTER REIGNS IN MATH DEPARTMENT

This year the Math Department said good-by to Mr. Fred Harvey, who left in a
cloud of dust from his new Lincoln, and welcomed Miss Barbara Sausen to the ranks
of Mr. Nelson's unicycle gang.

The math program this year was designed to present material entirely new to the
traditional curriculum because "mathematics is a living and ever-growing subject."
There is an increasing use of mathematics in science and technology, and a constant
turnover of new ideas and theories.

The Univac 422, a traveling computer, made a brief visit to WHS math students,
and jhe math students made frequent visits to the "3200" at Control Data. The
Math Club concentrated its studies entirely on the computer. Many learned to "talk"
to the machines. One class utilized experimental units from the University of Minnesota.

Mr. Campbell headed the department assisted by Mr. Holt, Mr. Nelson, and Miss
Sausen. Mr. Holt also found time to teach in the elementary schools in the district
where he reported many 10 year olds were already learning about computers.

MATH CLUB TOP ROW I-r: R. Solstad, M. Ritter, G. Skinner, D. Christianson, P. Bauer, D. Mc Donald, J. Hayes, D. Chabinsky.

ROW [I: Mr. Holt, Mr. Campbell, J. Roiko, R. Granger, K. Aschemeyer, Mr. Nelson, Miss Sausen, R. Bushnell, S. Schiebe,
D. James.



